Highway Report

We have spent most of our time maintaining winter roads. We have also cut brush
and about 20 large trees that were dead or dying and in danger of ending up in the road.

We have been using the boom mower on the Hill Road. All the rcadsides were also
cut back on the Hill Road.

Our new plow truck was sent to Syracuse for repair of a bad set of front springs. It
was only gone 4 days and they added heavier set of front springs. There was no charge as it
was under warranty.

| am hoping to start the Dana Hill Road culvert replacement within the next 2-3
weeks depending on the weather. We need to clean about 600 feet of ditch before we can
put the culvert in due to 30 inches of water where we need to install the new culvert.

I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.

Richard Meilleur



